
Press release 
Sligro Food Group completes acquisition of  
Sanders Supermarkten

Sligro Food Group’s acquisition of Sanders Supermarkten was finalised today. 

This transaction and the proposed integration of Sanders Supermarkten into EMTÉ Supermarkten were announced in  

Sligro Food Group’s press release of 2 July 2010. 

The Dutch competition authority (NMa) has stated that no licence is required for this acquisition. 

Sanders’ figures will be included Sligro Food Group’s consolidated figures from the fourth quarter.
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